
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 8th April 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have a super Easter break with your families, we will 

see you all on Monday 25th April. 

Out and About 

 

The following children from Mrs  

Barnett’s class will be going Out and 

About on Tuesday 26th April… 

 

Arthur, William, Hannah, Freddie, Tyler, Daisy, 

Mia, Teddy, Poppy, Levi, Gracie-Mai, Harvey, 

Caleb, Jamie, Corey. 

 

Please remember to send your child to 

school on that day wearing play clothes 

suitable for the weather on that day. 

 

 

   Forest School 

  

Please note that the 

groups for Forest School 

will change after the  

Easter break.  For Forest School 

please make sure that your child 

comes to school wearing play 

clothes and welly boots and has 

shoes to change into for the  

afternoon.   

Monday 25th April 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 28th April 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Ellis  

Amelia-Lily  

Joe  

Marleigh-Rose  

Macie  

Ava  

Edward  

Arlo  

Amelia  

Logan  

Clay  

Kaiya  

Isabelle  

Milania  

Arthur  

William  

Hannah  

Freddie  

Tyler  

Daisy  

Mia  

Teddy  

Poppy  

Levi  

Gracie-Mai  

Harvey  

Caleb  

Jamie  

Corey  

Please find the Phase 4 tricky 

words on the back of this  

newsletter and also in your child’s 

reading record.  Over the Easter 

break please practise reading and 

writing these words and spotting 

them in books. 

Book of the Week 

 

After Easter we will be learning 

about our local area and creating 

our own maps.  We will be taking 

the children out on two local 

walks during the first week back.  

The plan is to walk along to St 

Mildred’s Church and also to the 

park at the end of Beatrice  

Avenue.  To support this learning 

our story of the week 

will be ‘On the Way 

Home’ by Jill  

Murphy.   


